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Dear Council Members
FHeadmistresses
Staff & Student leaders
PTA Committee Members

DOGA Executive Committee Members
Members of the 140th Anniversary Celebration
Committee

Thank you for your contributions to the success of
the school and the 140" Anniversary celebration
activities. ‘The Re-dedication Ceremony reminded us the
Grace of God and our Mission.  The performances at the
concert filled our hearts with joy. We sang to God for
the achievements of the students at the Speech Day
Ceremony. It's hearts warming to see so many students
and old girls with their families coming to the
Homecoming Carnival. The ThanKsgiving Service
manifested the rich tradition and spirit of the School.

My heart fill with gratitude for your efforts to maKke all
these possible . ThanKs be to God.

May God bless you and the School.

(ART=

Chairman of the Council

+Thomas Soo (The Rt. Rev.)



